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To whom it may concern, 

The purpose of this communication is to inform our customers that the official end of commercialization 
for the PACE instrument will be effective starting July 30th, 2021. The PACE™ has already been replaced 
by the more capable Amigo™ 2 , which is fully compatible with all legacy probes. 
 
Eddyfi Technologies plans to perform calibrations and repairs on the product for the next five years. 
Orders for probes and accessories compatible with the PACE™ instrument will be supported, and 
technical assistance will continue to be offered to our customers globally.  
 
We hope this information helps you initiate further actions to be taken for your ACFM® instruments. 
Feel free to contact your local sales representative to learn more about the Amigo 2 and the U41. 
Moreover, it is important to note that calibrations and repairs can all be performed at various Eddyfi 
Technologies offices around the world. Please do not hesitate to contact us at sales@eddyfi.com should 
you have any further questions.  
 
Best Regards, 
 
 
 
Andréanne Potvin 
Product Director, Electromagnetic Technologies 
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Subject: End of Commercialization for the PACE™ instrument. 
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